
 Infrared & Raman Users Group ‘IRUG14’ Conference  
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Cultural Heritage Agency of the Netherlands   

Amersfoort, The Netherlands   

May 27-29, 2020  

  

The Infrared and Raman Users Group (IRUG) is pleased to announce the IRUG14 Conference to be held 

at the Cultural Heritage Agency of the Netherlands, Amersfoort, The Netherlands on May 27-29, 2020. The 

conference will include oral and poster presentations addressing all aspects of the application of infrared 

and Raman spectroscopy for the study, documentation and protection of the world’s cultural heritage.   

  

Important dates:  

Abstract Submission (500 words): October 15, 2019 – December 15, 2019   

Registration: Full €275, Student €150  

Conference: May 27-29, 2020  
    

Information on abstract submission, online registration procedures, social events, accommodations, and 

transportation is forthcoming and will be published on the conference website.  

  

Please address inquiries to: Suzan de Groot at IRUG14@cultureelerfgoed.nl  
  

On behalf of the IRUG14 Organizing Committee and IRUG Board of Directors, we look forward to receiving 

your abstract and seeing you at the conference in May 2020.  

  

Suzan de Groot  

IRUG14 Organizer  

Conservation Scientist   

Cultural Heritage Agency of the Netherlands  

  

  

  


